
Paul Bachelor
Inducted in 2025

Paul joined the then Wolverine State Horseshoe Pitching Association in 1995, pitching his first 
tournament on March 11, 1995 indoors at Jackson.  He was an integral part of the fledgling 
Brighton club from its beginning.  He pitched his first 50% tournament on August 23, 2003 
with 53.9%, and won the Class B Men’s championship at the state tournament the next 
weekend. 

Paul became a formidable force in Men’s pitching, as he finished in the top 4 at the state 
tournament nine times from 2009 through 2019, with 5 finishes in 3rd place.  His first 60% 
tournament was at Brighton on July 4, 2009, winning Class B with 64.3%.  Paul also finished 
second in the Senior Men’s championship at Hamburg, New York in 2014. 

Paul served as 2nd Vice president in 2013 and 2014, and as President of the MHPA from 2015 
through 2018.  He has been tournament director for Brighton from 2010 through the closing of 
the club in 2022.  He has continued running winter tournaments in Jackson since the Brighton 
club closed.  He has always been a gentleman on the courts, and we are proud to induct him 
into the MHPA Hall of Fame.


